
From: Don Havard <Dhavard@iuoelocal99.org> 
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2019 11:40 AM EDT 
To: CountyBoard <countyboard@arlingtonva.us> 
CC: Eddie Dunlap (edunlap@jbgsmith.com) <edunlap@jbgsmith.com> 
Subject: AMAZON Board Hearing Letter 
Attachment(s): "AMAZON Board Hearing - IUOE Local 99_20190315.pdf" 

Good morning Chair Dorsey,

Please share the attached AMAZON recommendation letter with others that will be attending the public hearing tomorrow and please

contact me if you or anyone else has a questions or would like additional information.

Sincerely,

Donald P. Havard

Business Manager

Int. Union of Operating Engineers, Local 99 

9315 Largo Drive West Suite 200

Upper Marlboro Maryland 20774 

Office 202-337-0099 ext. 115 

Fax: 202-625-7982

Iuoelocal99.org

************************************

This email may contain privileged and/or confidential information that is intended solely for the use of the addressee. If you are not
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